5/31/2024

Dear Superintendent Swartz:

By way of this letter, | am natifying the Scotia Glenville Schoo! District of my resignation from the position
of technology educationteacher (middle and high school) effective June 28" 2024. | am gratefulfor the
time | have been able to serve this community and wish everyone all the best moving forward in their

search to locate my replacement. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thankyou Phil Dettelis



